PSSC MINUTES MONDAY OCTOBER 2012

Present:	Sandra Tingley, Hughanna and Ron Dunfield, Tanis Friars, Stephen Campbell (DEC rep.),  
                             Judy Morrison
Absent:		Jacob Powning, Terri Shannon, Kim MacDonald, Jamie Brown, Stacey MacEachern
OLD BUSINESS
Complete Declarations:      Those present completed declarations.
Breakfast Helpers:	Hughanna has volunteered to help with the breakfast club.  There is a need to approach local groups to help fill the need for volunteers.  
Budget:	     Members were asked to think about budget plans and discussion will take place next meeting re where and how to spend.  The DEC has not yet allocated budget amount for PSSC.
School Configuration:     Plans began last year to look at better education plans for Sussex Area students.  Discussion will continue next month as to how we wish to proceed with this.
NEW BUSINESS
Website:     The SCES new website is up and running.  Be sure to check it out!  Class blogs and pages are there as well as a home & school link.
School Supplies:     Discussion on the new protocol for school supplies brought forth the concerns of not knowing this was happening, price was a bit steep, could there be a family plan, do we need such expensive agendas and just what does this money cover .  School should be aware that September is very expensive with school supplies, pictures, and French Cultural money and recorder costs.  Miss. Tingley will take these concerns to the staff at the next meeting and bring discussion from there to the next meeting.
SIP:  We are in the 3rd year of our plan so a new one will be planned for the fall of 2013.  The staff is working on a book “Positive Discipline” – having students through class meetings solve classroom issues.  PLCs this year are focusing on Inclusionary practices and differentiating learning.  Assessment results are still under embargo but SCES results in Literacy will be worth sharing when the time comes.    New initiatives this year include afterschool programs, student led clubs, student leader programs and a boyz club.  
CORRESPONDENCE
NEXT MEETING:  November 19th, 2012 @ 6:30







